
From: Steve Depelteau  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 12:51 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Cc: Doris Cheng <doris.cheng@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Gates of Bayview 

Good day, 

I am sending this email to voice my concerns regarding the Gates of Bayview 
townhomes. 

When we purchased our condominium at 55 Oneida Crescent, we were told that 
townhomes would be built in the plot across from us, which we were fine with. 

Now however, we see that a plan for 4 more condo towers is in application. 

We are already very congested and there are 4 towers being built as we speak. 

To add another 4 towers would make our small area unbearable. 

The traffic would be ridiculous to deal with on a daily basis. 

Hopefully, enough citizens express their disappoint meant and concern. 

Sincerely,Steve Depelteau 
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